
 

           

 

DATE:                  May 13, 2020 

 

TO: Matt Jeffreys, Administrative Manager 

 

FROM: Shadi Zeidan, MWBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT: Office of Workforce Development 

 

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Services to In-School Youth & Out-of-School Youth 

under the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity ACT 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted for the Services to In-School Youth 

& Out-of-School Youth under the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity ACT contract to 

determine compliance with the City of Greensboro M/WBE Program Plan. M/WBE goals were 

not established for this project. 

 

The Guilford County Workforce Development Board (WDB) selected Educational Data Systems 

Inc. to provide the service and will perform 100% of the work with its own forces. 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes to the 

contract; the M/WBE Office must be contacted prior to making any changes.   

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Cc:  Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator 

 
 


